
Motion: Motion 1 Proposed by Councillor David Nettleton and 
seconded by Councillor Mark Ereira-Guyer

“When a member of the Scrutiny Committee asks for a vote before 
recommendations are submitted to Cabinet, that request is 
granted, even if only one member wishes to dissent.”

Members present agreed, by a majority show of hands to 
refer this matter to the next meeting of the Constitution 
Working Party for discussion and for Councillor Nettleton to 
be invited to address that meeting and for the Constitution 
Working Party to report back to the Council.
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